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LORI SERR'S IMPRESSIONS OF THE REGION
IX CONVENTION IN ARIZONA

I talked recently with Lori Serr on the phone
about the AGO convention this past summer.
She told me that it was an experience she will
never forget. Since this was the first AGO
convention she had ever attended, Lori thought
it would probably be a nice event--but it
turned out to be better than she ever dreamed.
There was never a let-down; everything just
got better and better. (One surprise for her
was to realize that Wilbur Held was sitting
across the table from her during one of the
meals.)

The convention started with a recital by
Robert Glasgow in Grady Gammage Hall at
ASU, continued with lectures and recitals
throughout the week, and on the last day ended
with a 50-member boys choir singing in one of
the churches there. One of the last songs
they sang was "May the Lord Bless You and
Keep You." As they sang, Lori said everyone
felt drawn together, even though they were of
different faiths and experiences.

We're glad that Lori and other members of our
chapter were able to attend such an
unforgettable event. We enjoy hearing their
experiences.

--DeeAnn Stone

OCTOBER CHAPTER MEETING

This month, our chapter will be holding two
events. The first will be a demonstration

by BYU faculty member Don Cook titled
"Technology and Tradition: The Computer Age
Affects the Organ." Various ways that modern
technology is being applied in the organ world
will be introduced and demonstrated, particularly
MIDI and digital sampling. Of particular
interest will be a demonstration of an
interactive multimedia instruction project
called "OrganTutor." Current and prospective
uses of the internet in promoting the organ
will also be demonstrated.

The meeting will be held in C-250 HFAC, BYU,
at 7:30 p.m., Tuesday, October 17. Parking is
available in the lots east and northeast of

the Fine Arts Center.

The second event will be an all-Bach recital
given by Notre Dame organist Craig Cramer on
Sunday, October 22, at 8:00 p.m. He will be
performing on the Bigelow tracker organ in the
Provo Central Stake Center, 450 N. 1200 W.

ORGELBUCHLEIN C.D.

As many of you know, Douglas Bush recently
made a recording on the Cathedral of the
Madeleine organ in Salt Lake City of J.S.
Bach's "Orgelbichlein." Claire Rogers will
have copies of the C.D. available at our
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chapter meeting on the 17th. You can purchase
them for $20 from her there, or you can
contact Doug to obtain a copy. They will be
available in stores but will cost more.

This is an excellent recording that every
organist should have!

LAST & NEXT MONTHS' MEETINGS

We had a delightful evening at Robin Cardon's
chalet in Midway last month. We appreciate
her sharing her beautiful home with us once
again. We had a delicious meal while we
chatted and listened to Doug Bush's C.D.
Afterward, several members played Robin's
organ. (We especially enjoyed David
Pickering's playing of Mendelssohn's 6th
Sonata.)

Also, Robin gave us copies of a hymn she had
written; and Lella brought some of her old
music to give away and to sell.

There were many requests to have the recipes
of the dishes people brought printed in the
newsletter. For those who attended, please
send DeeAnn Stone a copy of your recipe so
that it can be typed up in the coming
newsletters., This month, Lella has shared her
recipe with us.

Black Bean Salad Ala Brazil

Combine together and chill:

2 cups cooked black beans, drained
10 oz. frozen corn

1 can palm hearts, sliced

2 large tomatoes, seeded and diced
1/2 cup chopped cilantro

1/2 large red onion, diced

1/4 cup olive oil

3 T fresh lime juice

1 t ground coriander

Serve on bed of fresh spinach leaves, torn.

The meeting for November needed to be moved
up a week because of Thanksgiving. So, rather
than hold it on the third Tuesday, we will

hold it on the second Tuesday, the 14th. We
will be taking a tour of the BYU Music
Library to see what resources are available.

We will have more details in next month's
newsletter.

ATTENTION, BOARD MEMBERS!

Remember our next board meeting will be on
Thursday, October 12, at 7:30 p.m. at Lella's.
Be sure to mark it on your calendar. Please
let Lella know if you cannot come.

DEAN SUB-DEAN SECRETARY
Lella Pomeroy Lee Clark DeeAnn Stone
489-4655 224-1591 377-4728

TREASURER MEMBERS AT LARGE:
Joan Barnett Dr. Don Cook W--378-3260
375-7880 Lujean Moss §z4-2§g§






